

Minutes of the Munson Township Park & Recreation Board Meeting Monday, January 11, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 6:15pm by Jim O'Neill. Present: Jim O'Neill (Chair), Bert Diehl, Joe Herczak Absent: Joe Rosboril

MINUTES

Bert Diehl made a motion which was seconded by Jim O'Neill, to approve the meeting minutes from December 14, 2015. Passed unanimously.

Joe Herczak made a motion which was seconded by Bert Diehl, to nominate Jim O'Neill for Park & Recreation Board Chair for 2016. Passed unanimously.

NEW BUSINESS:

2016 Events & Budgets

Jim O'Neill will attend the Trustees meeting on Tuesday, January 12, 2016 to present the event dates and budgets for 2016.

Indoor Flea Market - Saturday, March 19, 2016

Flea market vendor registration forms were sent to previous vendors on our mailing list and spaces are almost sold out. The event will be advertised in local newspapers prior to the sale. Julie Johnston will look into the Girl Scouts possibly selling concessions as they have in the past.

OLD BUSINESS:

Scenic River Retreat

On October 15, 2015, Pete McDonald from the Western Reserve Land Conservancy met with Andy Bushman, Adam McKinney, and the Park & Recreation Board at Scenic River Retreat. Mr. McDonald mentioned at the meeting that he will look at the property in January for the possibility of a new route for walking trails. Park & Recreation Board members would like to know which member will be heading this up since Claudia Toth, previous Chair, is no longer with the board.

ADJOURNMENT:

Bert Diehl made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:45pm. The next meeting will be held Monday, February 8, 2016 - 6:15 at Town Hall.

im O'Neill

Julie Johnston

cc: Park Board Members

Township Trustees and Fiscal Officer

Road Superintendent